
 
IHRA Cracks Down on Non-Compliant Healthcare Establishments with Zero Tolerance 

 The Islamabad Healthcare Regulatory Authority (IHRA) has reaffirmed its commitment to 

enforcing strict healthcare regulations by conducting a rigorous inspection of 20 healthcare 

establishments across the capital sealing five of them. This operation is part of IHRA’s ongoing 

efforts to ensure that all medical facilities adhere to the highest standards of patient care, safety, 

and ethical medical practices. 

 

During the inspection, the IHRA team conducted a thorough assessment of each facility, 

focusing on compliance with legal and safety protocols, the quality of healthcare services, the 

functionality of medical equipment, staff qualifications, and hygiene standards. After a 

meticulous evaluation, five establishments were sealed due to gross violations that posed 

significant risks to patient safety and well-being. 

 

IHRA has adopted a zero-tolerance policy against malpractice, negligence, and non-compliance 

with regulatory standards. The sealing of these establishments serves as a strong warning that 

any compromise on patient care will not be tolerated. The authority remains steadfast in its 

mission to hold healthcare providers accountable and ensure that only those facilities operating 

within legal and ethical boundaries continue to serve the public. 

 

IHRA will continue to conduct regular inspections and take decisive action against violators to 

safeguard public health. Healthcare establishments are urged to strictly adhere to regulations to 

avoid legal consequences and maintain the trust of patients. 

 

 


